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Substantial	Shareholder	Notice	
	

BuildingIQ	Inc.	(ASX:	BIQ)	advises	that	it	has	received	the	attached	Form	603	(Notice	of	Initial	Substantial	
Holder).	

As	a	Delaware	corporation	BuildingIQ	is	not	subject	to	Chapters	6,	6A,	6B	or	6C	of	the	Corporations	Act	
dealing	with	the	acquisition	of	shares,	including	the	provisions	dealing	with	substantial	
holdings.		However,	BuildingIQ	has	undertaken	to	advise	the	ASX	as	soon	as	it	becomes	aware	of	any	
person	becoming	a	substantial	holder	within	the	meaning	of	section	671B	of	the	Corporations	
Act.		Accordingly,	BuildingIQ	releases	the	attached	Form	603	which	it	received	today	from	a	shareholder.	

	

	
	

For	further	information	contact:	
Lisa	Jones	 Christine	Bowen	
Company	Secretary	 communicaterelate	
Ph:		+61	422	133	352	 Ph:	+61	414	861	629	
E:	lisajones@buildingiq.com	 E:	christine@communicaterelate.com.au	
	

About	BuildingIQ	

BuildingIQ	 (ASX:	 BIQ)	 helps	 building	 owners	 and	 operators	 worldwide	 lower	 energy	 use,	 increase	
building	operations	efficiency,	and	enhance	tenant	comfort.	The	company’s	5i	cloud-based	platform	and	
Managed	 Services	 deliver	 on	 the	 promise	 of	 Internet	 of	 Things	 (IoT)	 for	 buildings	with	 none	 of	 the	
drawbacks.	 Approximately	 75M	 square	 feet	 of	 building	 space	 is	 currently	 under	 management	 with	
BuildingIQ.	

Investors	 in	BuildingIQ	include	the	Venture	Capital	unit	of	Siemens	Financial	Services,	Paladin	Capital	
and	Exto	Partners.	

www.buildingIQ.com
 






